
We give thanks, 2016
Nearly seven years ago, on the swimming pool bleachers at the
local Y, I happened to sit next to Lexi Logan. Above the
echoing din of kids splashing, I discovered that although she
was trained as a painter, Lexi was interested in branching out
into  photography.  Coincidentally,  Dr  Kardos  and  I
were interested in branching medicine out into a new media
called the internet and were dismayed at the lack of publicly
available  photos  to  accompany  our  blog  posts.  Lexi  and  I
intersected in the right place at the right time. Since that
chance meeting, Lexi has generosity shared dozens of photos
with Two Peds in a Pod.

The woman in the photo below, between your Two Peds (Dr.
Kardos with the curly hair, Dr. Lai with the straight hair),
is  our  photographer  extraordinaire,  Lexi  Logan.  Her  work,
which you can check out at www.lexilogan.com,  speaks for
itself.  Local peeps may want to contact her to take their own
family photos.

This Thanksgiving we say thanks to all those parents we’ve
ever sat next to on bleachers. All the kid-related information
we have learned, from navigating chorus uniforms, bus stop
times, best teachers, fun summer camps, and even starting up
blogs, has been invaluable.

In particular- thank you, Lexi!

We  wish  all  of  our  readers  a  very  healthy  and  happy
Thanksgiving,

Dr. Naline  Lai with Dr. Julie Kardos
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